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hina.qureshi@chipconsulting.org

From: Muhammad Saleem <mshs706547@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, January 2, 2023 9:52 PM
To: Sundas Tariq
Cc: hina qureshi; Rehana Mansha; hamza.zaheer@chipconsulting.org; 

Naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org; salman.khan@chipconsulting.org
Subject: Safety warden Resignation letter

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Ma'am, 
 
This is to bring into your kind knowledge that our safety warden Shahzaib Khan, working at Hana Filling 
station Peshawar has served me his resignation letter, as he do not want to extend his contract letter. It is 
requested to please accept his resign letter. 
 
Regards  
Muhammad Saleem  
Supervisor North  
Islamabad  


